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Ministry of Education 

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION 

Don R. Hartsell 
Commissioner and Managing Director 
World Air League 

World Sky Race Founder 

February 12th 2025 

 

Dear Don, 

The Bermuda Ministry and Department of Education are pleased to confirm our expressed interest 

and commitment as participants and as an educational resource in designing and developing the 

World Sky Race Internship program.  

Our first phase of World Sky Race program developments has been outlined for the Summer STEAM 

series. This year’s summer program will engage student participants in design and development of 

Airships (Blimps) using LINGO. 

As we anticipate the World Sky Race unveiling in 2026, the Bermuda Department of Education are 

sharing a framework for the internship program, as the second phase. Please review the attached 

framework draft.  

We are eager to bring on board our further and community education partners, here in Bermuda in 

this race for the planet and race for humanity.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Llewellyn Simmons, Ph. D. 

Director of Academics 
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